Public Notification—Tier 2

Lead Service Line Inventory Violation Form
331-764 e November 2024

We, City of Sprague Water System, 1.D. 83150V located in Lincoln County, are required to complete and submit
a Lead Service Line Inventory (LSLI) to the State and make the Inventory publicly accessible. Any lead service
lines and certain other lines identified from LSLI will be required to be replaced to reduce lead exposure in
drinking water. We did not complete our required LSLI, make it publicly accessible, and submit it to the State
by the deadline of October 16, 2024. We therefore are not able to provide you with information on the service
line materials at your service address.

At this time:

We will work to complete an LSLI and submit it to the State.

Once completed, we will make the LSLI publicly available upon request.

We will provide you with information on health effects of lead and steps you can take to reduce your
exposure to lead (see reverse side for details).

For More Information :

Contact Name (Owner/Operator) City of Sprague
Contact Number 509-257-2662
Address 119 W. 2" Street Sprague, WA 99032

Notice Provided By

Water System Name 83150V
Date 1/17/2025

Lead Service Line Inventory Public Notice Certification Form
This section must be completed by the water system. The signature below indicates the notice
contains all required elements.

Notice mailed to all water customers on Click or tap to enter a date..

~ Notice hand-delivered to all water customers on Click or tap to enter a date..

Notice included in annual Consumer Confidence Report (attach copy).

X Notice posted_ at https://sprague-wa.us_/ on 1/1 7/2025
Signature  Shawn Coombs

Position Mayor

Date 1/17/2025

Send copy of completed notification and certification to

LSLIviolations@doh.wa.gov, or mail to:
Office of Drinking Water

PO Box 47822

Olympia, WA 98504-7822

FAX (360)236-2252




